
   

Grade 6 

Mailyn Aligada 

Talyn Anderson 

Leah Christiansen 

Mason Deraney 

Audriana Flugel 

Lauren Kemper 

Peyton Lorentz 

Sam Loreth 

Anissa Newberg 

Avery Nordby 

Freddie Steffl 

Isabelle Wolf 

Academic Excellence is a GPA of 3.20 – 4.00 

Grade 7 

Zada Foltz 

Isabella Imholte 

Marin Johnson 

Ava Klemm* 

Jaci Loeffen 

Max Mercil 

Joshua Stone 

Elijah Wyckoff 

  

Grade 8 

Cody Andresen 

Leah Flugel 

Brooke Loreth 

Kael McArthur 

Elijah Nordby 

Easton Wahl 

Carlee Zurn 

The annual spelling bee took place this 

past month.  It began with a written 

spelling test, completed by all in grade   

5–8.   That was followed by another   

written exam with half of the top spellers 

from the first round. We then determined 

our top 5 spellers who competed in the 

school spelling bee on Friday, January 

29.  The 5 spellers vied in both written 

and oral rounds to define our school    

winner.  1st place went to 7th grader, 

Zane Roberts, who went on to represent 

Holy Rosary in the regional spelling bee 

during the first week of February.       

Although Zane didn’t place in the region-

al bee, he did very well and made his  

Holy Rosary family proud! 

  

Other participants in the final round of 

the Holy Rosary bee were Leah Flugel 

(gr. 8), Ava Klemm (gr. 7), Audrey Flugel 

(gr. 6), and Ethan Quitberg (gr. 5).   

See pictures below.  

 

Way to go, everyone! 

Zane Roberts, 7th Grade, 

Spelling Bee 1st Place 

Spelling Bee Finalists, left to right: Leah Flugel, Ava Klemm, Audrey Flugel, 

Zane Roberts, Ethan Quitberg  

“Building Hope, Faith and Futures” 

 

Spelling Bee Finalists 

Thank you to all 

who supported us 

on Giving Hearts 

Day!   

We earned 

$17,145 
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 A Blast from the Past 

Save the date for Friday, April 23, 2021!   
This year’s 19th Annual Spring Interlude event will be 

held live and virtual, so ALL can enjoy dinner, play raffles, 

and bid on the on-line auction. 

 Interested in sponsoring a table?   Contact Terri in the school 

office 

 We are looking for fun auction items: gift baskets, wine, gift 

cards, etc… please drop of at school or we can pick it up.  

 

Past events:  
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Thank you for collecting Coca Cola caps and box ends with the codes.  Our 

school has received $82.35 so far this year. Caps are worth .05, a 12-pack of 

pop is .15, and a 24-pack of pop is .30.  It really adds up! Thank you! 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ 

Thank you ARVIG!  They have paid us $1,499 this year. This 

is for those that signed up for the ARVIG internet kickback 

program.  For more information or to sign up go to 

https://www.arvig.net/supportyourschool 

New Technology for                    

5th – 8th Graders! 

 This month we received the Chromebooks we had 

ordered in the fall for our 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th graders! 

The Chromebooks will replace the outdated iPads 

that we had in these classrooms for student use.  

Transferring our upperclassmen from iPads to 

Chromebooks will familiarize our students with the 

same type of device and the Google capabilities that are used at the high school level, here at 

the DLHS.  A reliable device for each of our students will also allow for use at home while dis-

tance learning or for more efficiently completing other school assignments as needed.  Protec-

tive cases were also purchased 

for each device.  This endeavor 

was made possible through some 

federal funding that was grant-

ed to us and through the finan-

cial support of our PTO.  We are 

thrilled to be able to have tech-

nology that is up-to-date and 

useful to instruction and our 

student’s learning! We are 

blessed!    

Thank you Central Market for your WE CARE Program! Because we turned 

in our stamped receipts, they paid us $1184.73 this year.  Remember to turn in 

your stamped receipts, they expire after one year.  

 

Minnkota Recycling:  for aluminum cans, paper, plastics, they paid us $303.65! 

Our Family for Education!  We 

received a check for $75. 

Keep turning in the UPC code 

on Our Family products.  
It all adds up! 
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Holy Rosary School Calendar 

2021 
February 

26  Stations of the Cross 10:30 led by  

 Kindergarten, Popcorn Friday, and  

 Catholic Schools Raffle Tickets Due 

March 

5 Stations of the Cross 10:30 led by MS 

11-12 No School 

17  PTO Meeting 

19 Stations of the Cross 10:30 led by Gr. 2 

24-26 Scholastic Book Fair 

26  End of Third Quarter 

 Stations of the Cross 10:30 led by Gr. 

 1&5 

 Popcorn Friday 

31  Lenten Retreat Day  

April 

1-5  Easter Break—No School 

23  Popcorn Friday 

 Spring Interlude Event 

26 Spring MAP Testing Begins 

May 

5 PTO Meeting 

21  Track & Field Day-Noon 

26  Raffle Calendar tickets due  

27  8th Grade Graduation and Closing 

 Mass 

28   Last day of school   

Happy Summer! 

Holy Rosary Parish School Mission Statement 

Holy Rosary School Community is rooted in the Word and energized with the Spirit of Jesus Christ. 

We cultivate our community to live as Jesus taught within the Catholic Tradition. 

We strive to build gospel values and promote academic excellence. 

End of the day parent pick-up line:   
Please use the parent pick-up procedure to avoid parking lot trau-

ma!  Enter the parking lot from Lake Avenue, slowly drive around 

the parking lot to the welcoming center doors and your child will 

come to your vehicle when you pull up. You don’t even have to get 

out of your vehicle.  For our children’s safety, we do not want them 

to run through the parking lot.   

Student absence: 
If your child is absent for any reason, please call the office 

that day or in advance.  Please leave a message on the voice 

mail if there is no answer.  We always check the voice mail.  

We would like to make sure that we know your child is safe at 

home if they are not attending school.  This communication 

from you is very important.  If you are unable to contact the 

school by phone, send a written note to the teacher when your 

child returns.  State law indicates that any student absent for 

three or more days during the school year without a valid ex-

cuse is considered truant.   

Communication Envelope:  
The envelope is sent home with your child (oldest) most Thurs-

days that school is in session. It has important information such 

as report cards, forms, newsletters, etc…  Please sign the envelope 

and return it with your child the following day.   

Bad Weather Policy 
All children are expected to go outside for noon re-

cess.  Your child can stay inside only if the school is provid-

ed with a doctor’s excuse.  In colder weather the time is 

shortened and in extreme cold or wet weather noon recess is 

cancelled and children stay inside.  When the tempera-

ture/wind chill reaches 10 below zero all students may be 

required to stay inside.  Also, in the event that school is 

cancelled due to bad weather, you will receive a 

phone call, text, and email from the Holy Rosary 

“School Messenger” Parent Contact System. Also, please 

listen to KDLM or KRCQ radio stations, or WDAY TV.  If 

Detroit Lakes Public Schools are cancelled, Holy Ro-

sary School and Preschool are also cancelled, as we 

bus together. 

Holy Rosary Catholic School 

holyrosarycs.org 

       Fr. Chuck Huck, Pastor and 

Superintendent 

Cathy Larson, Principal 

1043 Lake Avenue, Detroit Lakes, MN  56501    

218-847-5306   

Remember to turn in your 

Registration Agreement 

Form for next year!  2021-2022.  

Need a form?  

Ask at the office or go to the website to print the 

form.  

holyrosarycs.org  under admissions, then un-

der Current Families 


